
Principal’s Update  

Term 3 Week 3 

4th August, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sick Children 

We still have children coming to school with cold and flu symptoms. We do understand that 

sometimes children’s symptoms disappear into the morning but unfortunately, while ever they have 

any symptoms, they cannot be at school. In the past week there have been more schools with 

reported cases of Covid and we want to do all we can to ensure that doesn’t happen here. Thank you 

for your support in this. 

 

Pyjama Mufti Day  

The children have been keen to have a Pyjama mufti day so we will have one next Friday, 14th 

August. Children have missed out on so much this year so we are in the process of working with the 

Year 6 students to come up with ideas to share with the school. 

 

L.E.A.P. Learning at St Cecilia’s! 

These interactive learning sessions are designed for preschool children and will be run at St Cecilia’s 

during Terms 3 and 4. If you received the flyer that was emailed yesterday, we apologise for the 

error. We experienced technical issues with downloading the registration form. Please follow the 

link below for our registration form or go to the Facebook Page.  Looking forward to welcoming new 

and current families to these sessions. 

 

https://www.scwdbb.catholic.edu.au/is-your-child-ready-for-kindy-in-2021/ 

https://www.scwdbb.catholic.edu.au/is-your-child-ready-for-kindy-in-2021/


 

Lunch Orders (From the Canteen) 

Last Friday several families were unable to access QKR! to place lunch orders due to high demand 

and technical issues with the QKR! site. 

To avoid disappointment, please place lunch orders a day ahead or even up to two weeks ahead. 

If your child is unable to attend school on a day when they have a lunch order scheduled, simply ring 

the office and we can reschedule the order for another day of your choice. 

Please also note that the canteen menu has been modified for safe and effective food handling and 

preparation during Covid 19. As a result of these changes to the menu, garlic bread is not available in 

individual pieces. Only garlic bread ROLLS are available (8 pieces). 

School Photos 

School photos this year have been scheduled for Tuesday of Week 9, 15th September. The children 

will need to wear their full winter uniform for the photos. In line with Covid safety measures, all 

school photography companies are limiting photos being taken to individual only. They will then use 

the individual photos to make up a composite ‘class photo’.  You will receive more information 

closer to the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens 

PRINCIPAL  

 

 

 

 

 


